Nowakowski, Tamara

From: Panfil, Matthew

Sent: Thursday, October 30, 2014 8:02 AM
To: Nowakowski, Tamara

Subject: FW: Final Draft - Annexation Agreement

From: Bojidar [mailto:b.petrof@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 29, 2014 10:25 PM

To: Panfil, Matthew
Subject: Re: Final Draft - Annexation Agreement

Request a waiver,

I would like to request a waiver of first reading for the approvals associated with the annexation of the property
at 19W231 17th St.

Thank you
Bojidar Petrov

On Wed, Oct 29, 2014 at 2:09 PM, Panfil, Matthew <PanfilM@yvillageoflombard.org> wrote:

Mr. Petrov:

Items approved by the Plan Commission generally appear at two meetings of the Village Board, unless you
specifically request a “waiver of first reading.” By requestin% a waiver of first reading for the approvals
associated with the annexation of the property at 19W231 17" St the Village Board will take a final vote at their
November 6, 2014 meeting.

You can simply respond to this e-mail requesting the waiver and that is sufficient for our records. If not, then
the item will follow the standard two-reading process at which a final vote would occur on November 20.

Thank you,

Matt



